
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 

AUSLEY MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P.O . BOX 391 (ZIP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE , FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 224-9115 FAX (850) 222-7560 

October 24, 2017 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Petition for approval of conservation street and outdoor lighting conversion 
program, by Tampa Electric Company; FPSC Docket No. 20170199-EI 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On October 19, 2017 we submitted a CD including Tampa Electric Company's answers 
to Staffs Data Requests Nos. 1, 3, 13 and 19 with Excel attachments with all formulas intact. 
That CD was inadvettently stamped "Confidential" by your office. This is to advise that the CD 
in question does not require confidential treatment. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

JDB/pp 




